
 

Official Statement for the POGS Members on the  

2020 POGS Hybrid Annual Convention 

 

In behalf of the 2020 Board of Trustees, we would like to acknowledge the difficulty that 

our POGS Members are currently experiencing in accessing the Hybrid Annual Convention 

website. We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience.  

 

For those who are still ‘outside’ the convention website, you may use our premier 

account for today via the following links: 

 

       Multicare        https://youtu.be/zVYq6ZZpTpo  

       

Biofemme https://youtu.be/XmnfZTDpxhY  

 

       Wyeth            https://youtu.be/YXSe3Pcjv4E  

 

  For those already ‘inside’ the convention site, please continue to do so.  

   

  For the simultaneous session sponsored by Bayer, this is the clickable link : 

 

             https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86096551413  

 

We will provide full points/credits for everyone today to qualify for the raffle including 

the equivalent CPD. 

 

 

 

Benjamin D. Cuenca, MD 

Vice President 

 

 

 

 

Christia S. Padolina, MD 

President 
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